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ADP Isn’t Liable For Employer’s Alleged Wage
Violations
February 11, 2019 Columbus

Bill Nolan of the Columbus office was quoted in a Feb. 11 Society for
Human Resource Management (SHRM) article, “ADP Isn’t Liable for
Employer’s Alleged Wage Violations,” regarding a recent ruling by the
California Supreme Court.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/state-and-local-updates/pages/adp-isn%E2%80%99t-liable-for-employer%E2%80%99s-alleged-wage-violations.aspx

